## Chicago Audio Society Newsletter, November, 2007

## Meeting Notice-Sunday, November 18th, 2:00PM-5:00PM

Arlington Heights Historical Society 110 W. Fremont, Arlington Room Arlington Heights, IL

For directions go to:

http://www.chicagoaudio.org/directions.htm

## **NOVEMBER MEETING**

Ken Christianson and John Schwarz from Pro Musica (<a href="www.promusicaaudio.com">www.promusicaaudio.com</a>) together with Chris West from Naim Audio (<a href="www.naim-audio.com">www.naim-audio.com</a>) will demonstrate the new Naim Supernait Reference Integrated Amplifier and DAC together with the new Quad 2805 Electrostatic Loudspeaker (<a href="http://www.quad-hifi.co.uk/index.php">http://www.quad-hifi.co.uk/index.php</a>) and REL B2 Subwoofer (<a href="http://www.rel.net">http://www.rel.net</a>). They will demonstrate how the Supernait integrates with various analog and digital sources (including a computer) and Chris West from Naim Audio can answer your questions. Ken Christianson will also discuss Naim recording projects and bring along his Nagra tape machine and some master tapes. There will also be several Naim CDs available for sale to members at discount pricing. DO plan to be there for what should be an exceptional meeting!

## OCTOBER MEETING RECAP

Our thanks to Ron Lapporte from Ultimate Audio Video (<a href="http://www.ultimateaudiovideo.citymax.com/page/page/3698484.htm">http://www.ultimateaudiovideo.citymax.com/page/page/3698484.htm</a>) and Michael Fremer from Stereophile for a great demonstration at the October meeting, which unfortunately this writer (Rich) could not attend. All reports are that every aspect of the meeting logistics, Michael Fremer's turntable setup demonstration, and the demonstration of the reference system consisting of Rockport Loudspeakers and Gryphon and MBL amplifiers was outstanding. Not to mention the extensive room acoustic treatments that were recently completed. And as an unexpected bonus, members were shuttled over to the other facility for a peek of the other equipment on hand. A BIG thank you to Ron Lapporte (and Rob) for coordinating all the logistics for the meeting and making it a success.